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Report
On 27th February 2024, Arthavrishti, The Economics Society, Department of Economics,
MataSundri College for Women, University of Delhi, hosted an enlightening seminar focusing
on the "Interim Budget ‘24." The event aimed to deepen attendees' understanding of the
interimbudget's implications for the Indian economy. The speaker for the evening was Mr.
Siddharth Rathore, Assistant Professor at Mata Sundri College for Women, University of Delhi.
Mr. Siddharth Rathore, renowned for his dedication to instilling a profound appreciation for
economics, shared insights into the interim budget's intricacies. With vast experience as a guest
faculty and a popular YouTube channel, Mr. Rathore brought valuable expertise to the
discussion.

The seminar began with an exploration of the interim budget concept and an analysis of its
components. Mr. Rathore discussed the challenges and limitations in implementing significant
changes within the current fiscal year, considering factors such as the Model Code of Conduct
and economic headwinds in 2024.

He highlighted the consumption-driven nature of the Indian economy, contrasting it with China's
investment-driven model. Additionally, Mr. Rathore navigated through the financial mechanisms
of the Government of India, explaining key articles and subclauses related to budgetary
appropriations and taxation.

The seminar saw active engagement from a diverse audience, including students, faculty
members, and enthusiasts interested in economic policies. Mr. Rathore's engaging presentation
style and expertise created an environment conducive to learning and critical thinking.The event
concluded with gratitude expressed to Mr. Siddharth Rathore for his illuminating discourse on
the interim budget. Arthavrishti, The Economics Society, thanked him for enhancing participants'
understanding of economic policies and budgetary processes.

Overall, the seminar on the "Interim Budget' 24" proved highly successful, providing valuable
insights and stimulating dialogue on pertinent economic issues. Arthavrishti looks forward to



organizing more such informative events to promote academic excellence and interdisciplinary
discourse in the future.


